



LOCKDOWN POLICY


In case of a lockdown when a half term has already begun; 

If a lockdown begins during half term time, and you have already paid the half term fees, the 
classes will be replaced via zoom. Therefore as a replacement class is being made available, no 
refunds will be made in this case, and no credit will be able to be carried across.


In case of a lockdown prior to beginning a half term; 

You will not be required to pay for the upcoming half term that has not yet begun, although if you 
have, refunds or credit carried across to the following half term will be offered to you.

Optional zoom classes will be arranged dependent on numbers of participants.


